
From: Robert Thornton <rtb5050@gmail.com> 

Date: February 20, 2015 at 2:51:46 PM PST 

To: <james.labar@state.or.us> 

Subject: Bill 192 

My name is Rob Thornton I live in Lakeview Oregon I would like to comment on this bill. 

We here in Lakeview have authorized the use of ATV's in the Town and County. 

I am in favor of this bill with the one line that allows crossing only 100 feet from an intersection 

this is unsafe, and crossing should be allowed at the intersection. 

Also the amount of equipment required to be installed would limit out of state riders, it should be 

no more than the requirements of a motor cycle. 

Thank You 
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